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Recommendations from the Accessibility Working Group  
  

     
 

Council Member Motion 
For the Committee of the Whole Meeting of March 5, 2020 
   
 

Date:        February 27, 2020 
 
From:       Councillor Sarah Potts and Councillor Loveday

 

 
Subject:   Recommendations from the Accessibility Working Group

             

 

 
Background: 
 
Council passed a motion that allows  recommendations for advisory bodies to come forward within 
the Quarterly update, or by Council member motion if the issue is more time sensitive. 
 
The following recommendations were passed by the Accessibility Working Group and are being 
brought forward by the Accessibility Working Group’s Council liaisons for Council’s consideration. 
It is recommended that Council receive and consider these recommendations. 
 
Recommendations:    
 
 

1. That Council receive and consider the following resolution: AWG recommends to Council 
to direct staff to amend the Urban Forest Master Plan to include consideration of human 
health. 

 
2. That Council forward the following resolution for consideration when the AWG Framework 

comes back to Council: The AWG recommends to Council that a dedicated advisory body 
for accessibility is struck to replace the Accessibility Working Group before the end of its 
current interim mandate and that this committee includes one or two current AWG 
members to provide continuity (see attached background provided by the AWG in 
attachment A).  

 
 
Respectfully Submitted, 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Sarah Potts     Jeremy Loveday 
 
 
                   
     


